
 
FHE CREW BOOSTERS 

Financial Support Guidelines 
 
We understand that crew is an expensive sport and we do not want any athlete to be turned 
away due to financial constraints. Unfortunately, the Crew Boosters also has limited finances 
and can only do so much for families requesting assistance.  
 
➔ The Crew Boosters will work out a payment plan with families to pay the full amount of 

dues, if more time would be helpful.  
 
➔ If making the full dues payment, even over time, isn’t financially possible for your family, 

the Boosters can offer some financial assistance. In order for us to give financial support, 
we require your help in our fundraising efforts.  

 
◆ To be considered for some level of financial support, parents need to agree to the 

guidelines below and follow through with them during the sporting season for 
which the request is being made.  
 

◆ If all of the guidelines are not met, the athlete will not be eligible for financial 
assistance in the future, and may lose the right to row for the remainder of the 
season, depending on the circumstances. 

 
Guidelines for Financial Assistance from the FHE Crew Boosters: 

1. The athlete and/or parents must participate in two fundraisers during that season. 
Fundraisers vary each year, and parents will be notified in advance of what the 
opportunities are for that year. In the past, they have been things like school concession 
shifts which designate the crew team, Vertical Raise, and ergathon sponsors. 

2. The athlete will not have any unexcused absences during the season. 
3. The athlete will abide by all team rules of respect and sportsmanship. 

 
If you would like to apply for a payment plan or financial support, you can do that by emailing 
the Boosters with your request at fheasterncrew@gmail.com no later than August 31 for the Fall 
season and March 31 for the Spring season. 
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